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Our Week 

 

We have had a very exciting start to the half term! On Monday, a scary-looking creature with 

horrible claws and terrible teeth left large, green footprints in our classrooms! It then 

prowled through our classroom shouting “Who goes trip trap trip trap over my bridge?”. We 

later learned that it was the troll from the ‘Three Billy Goats Gruff’. We read the story and 

had lots of fun acting it out. We also made wanted posters to find the troll and designed our 

own traps to catch it. In maths we practised counting out objects and we explored the 

composition of 3.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Songs of the Week 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Books this Half-Term 

 
 
    

Key Vocabulary 
 

This week we have been learning 

about The Three Billy Goats. This 

is the vocabulary that we having 

been teaching and using with the 

children. Please continue using this 

vocabulary at home with your child. 

 

 

Goat 

River 

Troll 

Bridge 

 

 

 

 

 

Listening & Attention – Alliteration 
This week we have been learning about words that start with the same sound. We have been playing 

lots of games to encourage us to hear the initial sounds in words and to identify other words that also 

have the same intial sounds. 

Home Challenge! 
Can your child recognise the initial sound at the beginning of their name and find objects around the 

house that also have the same initial sound?  

Things to remember… 

PE 

Butterfly Class now has PE on a Monday and Ladybird Class has PE on a Thursday. Please 

ensure your child has trainers to wear on these days.  

 
Key Dates: 

Wednesday 28th February- Zoolab will be visiting Nursery. 

Thursday 7th March- World Book Day and Reading Celebration Day. Parents are invited to come into 

the setting to read stories and poems with their children and children can dress up as their favourite 

book character.  

 
Many thanks,  

The Nursery Team 



 

Ladybird – Olivia Howard & Nekay Lewin 

Butterfly – Anastasia Owusu, Jodie Speer & Samantha Baker 

Jaci Doherty working throughout both classrooms 


